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Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP is pleased to announce the
establishment of the Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP Spendable
Scholarship at the Seton Hall University School of Law, located in
Newark, New Jersey. In support of the firm’s longstanding relationship
with the students, graduates and faculty of Seton Hall Law, the funding of
this scholarship will provide financial assistance to facilitate the success
of law school students who demonstrate financial need and are in good
academic standing, with preference given to students who have
demonstrated plans to practice in New Jersey.

Throughout the years, Greenbaum has provided career opportunities to
dozens of Seton Hall Law graduates. At present, nearly two dozen of the
firm’s partners, associates and other attorneys are proud Seton Hall Law
alumni. In addition, and in recognition of Seton Hall Law’s excellence and
value as an educational resource, participants in Greenbaum’s annual
Summer Associate Program, which serves as a base from which many of
the firm's entry-level attorneys are hired following graduation, are
frequently recruited from the ranks of Seton Hall Law.

Greenbaum managing partner W. Raymond Felton comments: “Seton
Hall Law is an exceptional place to develop a strong foundation for
practicing law and has provided our firm with the opportunity to bring
many talented lawyers into our practice. We are honored to announce the
formation of this scholarship and look forward to a continued and
mutually productive relationship with everyone associated with this
outstanding educational institution.”
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